
 

Special educators are often called upon to help families be aware of 

and navigate services and supports for their child across environments.  

If you are new to working with students with ASD, you likely need to 

learn this information yourself. 

Here in MN, we have a Minnesota Autism Resource Portal that provides 

guidance to families and service providers.  In the portal, the Pathway 

to Services and Support for ASD document is a great place to start 

understanding the services available as well as differences in 

educational eligibility versus medical diagnosis.  Take a look! 

https://mn.gov/autism/
https://edocs.dhs.state.mn.us/lfserver/Public/DHS-6751-ENG
https://edocs.dhs.state.mn.us/lfserver/Public/DHS-6751-ENG

